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Subject: FW: Email - Communication - Brenda Wilde - Knox United Church Heritage Designation Bylaw 
Amendment - CK 710-49

-----Original Message----- 
From: Brenda Wilde  
Sent: Thursday, February 18, 2021 5:29 PM 
To: Web E-mail - City Clerks <City.Clerks@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Email - Communication - Brenda Wilde - Knox United Church Heritage Designation Bylaw 
Amendment - CK 710-49 
 
Dear Your Worship and Members of City Council: 
 
Please do not amend Knox United Church Heritage Designation bylaw.  Meridian should find a 
different location for its tower. 
 
The construction activity during the building of the tower could damage one or both churches. 
I am especially concerned about damage to the stained glass windows. 
 
I am also concerned about how this tower will affect parking and traffic.  Visitors to the tower will park 
on the street, taking away parking from churchgoers, wedding and funeral guests and concert goers.  
The increase in traffic will affect people out for a quiet stroll and children crossing the street to attend 
the Children's Festival. 
 
This looming tower will block sunlight coming into the churches. And of course the tower will look out 
of place between our two beautiful, historic churches. 
 
Sincerely, 
Brenda Wilde 
McKercher Drive, 
Saskatoon, SK  


